
From: Muriel O'Reilly [mailto:2mubil2@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 31, 2012 05:50 PM 
To: june.lagmay@lacity.org <june.lagmay@lacity.org>;patrice.lattimore@lacity.org <patrice.lat
timore@lacity.org>  
Subject: City Attorney Final Report on Placement of Cell Towers and Related Equipment CF 09-
2645  
  
  
LA CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT HERB WESSON and Honorable Council Members 
c/o City Clerk, Room 395 
City Hall, 200 North Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012-4801  
 
 
I strongly support revision of the City's Above Ground Facilities Ordinance, as recommended by 
the City Attorney to the PLUM and Public Works Committees in Council File 09-2645, and as 
approved by both Committees, in the following respects:  
Expansion of the notice requirements; 
Enhancement of the aesthetic provisions; 
Elimination of the utility pole exemption; and 
Imposition of permit duration limits. 
  
In addition, I support expansion of appeal rights to all interested and/or aggrieved persons. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Muriel Hecsh O'Reilly 
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